
From: Davis (SFST), Jennifer 
Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 4:16 PM 
To: 'john.schrage@exeloncorp.com' 
Cc: Nguyen, John-Chau; Sampson, Michele; 'SHAW Don (AREVA)' 

(don.shaw@areva.com) 
Subject: Peach Bottom Request for Exemption 
 
Hello – Staff performed an acceptance review of your request for exemption dated May 23, 
2013, “Exemption Request for Transnuclear TN-68 Casks Loaded with Fuel Bundles with 
Incorrect Cooling Times,” to determine if the request contains sufficient technical information in 
scope and depth to allow the staff to complete a detailed technical review.  The exemption 
request appears to contain the information needed for our technical review, and has been 
accepted for review.   
 
We will send you an acceptance letter containing a proposed schedule, shortly.  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at (301) 287-7193 (note new phone number), or John Nguyen at 
(301) 287-9202.   
 
Thank you – Jennifer Davis 


